
Annual Meeting Report 2023: 20s and 30s 
 
The 20s and 30s had another quiet year for 2022. We had a few small but lovely gatherings, 
including meeting for drinks at Earthbound Brewery and going apple picking at Eckert’s. We 
also tried out a Third Sunday lunch after church to have a regular chill space to talk and are 
looking forward to continue the practice in 2023. It was one of ideas that formed from the 
feedback during the Next Steps Campaign. We are all grateful that Holy Communion continues 
to be a space for holy imagination and to find belonging wherever we are in life.  
 
Janice Nihill 


